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G D. McLENDON
Senict Vice President
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Q-3-A35.07.30

Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV 50

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission #
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement

gCgyED611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 g

DECS0198W
9! Arlington, Texas 76012 * -

-
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SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3 h
E W,,,,p gssues

'

,, mass aDocket No. 50-382 *
Third Interim Report g
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 30 " '/

" Change Out of ASTM A193 S.S. Bolts on Motor Control *

Center Bus Bars"

Reference: LP&L Letter W3K81-0400 to USNRC dated November 4, 1981

Dear Mr. Collins:

In the referenced letter, LP&L notified the NRC that the Final Report on
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 30 would be delayed until December 15,
1981.

| As of this date, a bolting material acquisition problem still exists. Based on
final report will be submitted to the NRC by January 15, 1982.this status, a'

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Very truly yours,

GDMcL:LLB:ned

cc: 1) Director
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director
Of fice of Management
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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